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30th November 2021, 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Due to increased Covid restrictions, anybody entering the school building for an 
appointment from today, will need to wear a face mask.  All staff in school, must now wear 
face masks in communal areas.  
 
We are sorry to say that we have made the difficult decision of postponing visitors into 
school for any Christmas events. This is due to the increased government guidelines and 
the new variant of Covid, which nobody knows much about yet.  
 
As a school, we feel responsible for helping to keep our families as safe as possible and 
with a considerable amount of Covid cases in the school community right now, it is not 
sensible to hold large events, where people cannot socially distance.  
 
The nativities will be filmed and shared with you, as will the Carol concert and Nursery 
singalongs. The craft afternoon will go ahead for the children, and they will still be having 
Christmas celebrations.  
 
The important thing is that we get through this, and everybody keeps well.  
 
As soon as things are safer and restrictions are lifted, we plan to have lots of opportunities 
for you to come in and enjoy school events with us.  
 
The whole staff team thank you for the support and appreciation you always give us. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Sainsbury 
Executive Headteacher and Primary Director 


